
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
Mr Moss will be holding a Parents Forum next Wednesday 22 March from 3.15 - 4.00pm, the focus of 
which will be school lunches. This will be held in Midnight Classroom (Mrs Bugg's). A creche will be 
provided should you need it. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
School Office 

 


